
October 8, 2007

Byron Zuidema
Regional Administrator
U.S. Department of Labor
Employment and Training Administration
230 S. Dearborn Street, 6th Floor
Chicago, Illinois 60604

ATTN:  Jean M. Grochowski

Dear Mr. Zuidema,

Enclosed is a copy of the Kansas ETA/One-Stop PY 2006 Annual Performance Report for your
consideration.

If there are any questions or further information is required, please contact Dorothy D. Stites at
the Kansas Department of Labor, Labor Market Information Services at (785) 296-5058.

Sincerely,

Gerald Cook, Chairperson				    Jim Garner, Secretary
Workforce Network of Kansas			   Kansas Department of Labor

Enclosure

Kathleen Sebelius, Governor
Jim Garner, Secretary
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